
Agreed Report of the Board of Management 1-10-24 

 

The Board of Management extends it’s congratulations to the class of 2024 on receiving their 

Leaving Certificate results. The Board also acknowledges the work of their teachers in ensuring 

students reach their potential and thanks them for their efforts. 

The Board would like to acknowledge the work of everyone involved in ensuring Mercy Day and 

Open Evening were a huge success.  

The board would like to thank all the teachers who have been taking the students on trips 

including the Biology and Geography field trips, the Ploughing Match and the various sports that 

have been ongoing, 

The Board extends its sincere thanks to Fr. John Keane for all his work in St. Mary’s Secondary 

School. We have been extremely lucky to have him as our Chaplain and he has been a very 

positive influence on life in St. Mary’s. The Board wishes him well in his retirement. 

The Child Safeguarding statement and the Anti Bullying Policies were reviewed. 

The Board would like to acknowledge the work of Ms. Angela Collins in administering the free 

book scheme over the course of the Summer.  

 

Next Meeting: 19-11-24 


